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NSPCC Number Day 2022 Newsletter

St Mary Magdalene Primary School
Friday 4" February 2022
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Buddy says ‘Speak out, Stay safe’

Cross Federation Competition

We played against other Year 6 children in
the federation.

Thank you

for all the donations, every pound will go
to supporting children who are in need.

We raised £100 towards NSPCC. The children used
a variety of skills to

solve problems.
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The children learnt about greater than ]
The children used the bar model to

support their maths and solved
mathematical puzzles and problems.

and less than.




